
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [SB 128] WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE! 

 

Legislators, you are all potentially playing with fire and eternal damnation. 

 

The doctrine of "special dispensation" should be applied to Prison Chaplains. Their "Housing 

Allowance" should be given to them without any fear their retirement pensions will suffer.  

 

Prison Chaplains who day in and day out provide spiritual and mental support for people who are 

grieving and are seeking repentance for their crimes and turning away from drug addictions. And 

in doing so, Prison Chaplains provide an incalculable service to society as well as to the prodigal 

sons who have gone astray and can't find their way back  home by themselves. 

 

Prison Chaplains make a mere pittance and should not be taxed out of existence. 

 

God chooses just a small portion of his children to carry out his works in the prisons. 

 

Do not include the Chaplain's meager housing allowance as taxable income for purposes of 

reducing their retirement incomes. Focus on correcting this flaw in the PERS system that would 

do so. 

 

I can't answer for what God may have in store for anyone screwing his Prison Chaplains out of 

their housing allowances under threats of reducing pension allocations and benefits. 
 

David S. Wall 

   Mr. Oregon Concurs...Satan's demons might put you on the Barbeque spit and lather you up with really hot sauces. 
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